
The board held a regular meeting on 10-16-17 at the township building.  At 7:00 PM Jeremy Saling-
Vice-President called the meeting to order.  The following also were present: Trustee- Dave Lang; 
Fiscal Officer-Molly Long; Zoning Inspector-Ron Duda; Road Worker- Rick Johnson and residents 
Kenneth Johnson and Jim Gorley. 
  
The trustees signed the approved minutes from the previous meeting. 
 

Old Business 
Lang- Fairview Rd. OPWC grant application has been submitted.  Will meet with Jesse Parkinson re: 
website on Wednesday. 
Saling- None 
 

New Business 
Lang- Sending Rick to ODOT re: asphalt preservation Nov. 9th.  Sheriff called re: tree down on Ballou- 
he advised to call county. 
Saling- Took call from Kyle Weekley re: tire on squad—it needed, 2 new tires, coil spring, arm 
bushings and alignment.  Could be $1300. Apparently they have hit something, may need driving 
lessons. 
 

Public Comment- None 

Roads-  Rick reported that he will be mowing and durapatching. 

Safety- None 

Zoning-  Ron reported that he issued 3 permits, a new build in Linnridge Meadows, a room addition 
on Pleasant Chapel and an Ag building on Flintridge. 

Fiscal Officer-Long- Had the trustees sign OPCS form for PNB, reported that we received a capital 
distribution of $402.70 and a 30 yr. anniversary payment of $500 from OTARMA. 
 
Payments in the amount of $21,203.79 were made. 
  
A motion to pay the bills was made by Saling, seconded by Lang.   
A motion to adjourn was made by Lang, seconded by Saling. 
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